Marta Ortova

National Focal Point to the Aarhus Convention
Department of economic and voluntary instruments
Ministry of the Environment of the Czech Republic

Prague, December 13, 2016

Dear Ms. Marshall,

Following your letter dated 18 November 2016 enclosing the findings concerning
compliance by the Czech Republic with provisions of the Convention in connection
with decision-making on the Temelin nuclear power plant (ACCC/C/2012/71),
I am attaching hereby the statement of the Czech Republic to the recommendations.

We are grateful for the work done by the Compliance Committee to consider this
case. Nevertheless, we regret to note that our statement from 5 September 2016
was not taken into account in formulation of final recommendations at all and
contrarily to the affirmation in part I point 10. The statement of the Czech Republic
remains therefore unchanged.

Yours sincerely,

LA

Marta Oﬁové'

Ms. Fiona Marshall

Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee
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